
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

LINTHICUM OFFICE ENGAGEMENT CENTER 
POWER OUTAGE -- UPDATE 

 
MARCH 8, 2018 

 
 
The power outage to the Beacon offices at 1099 Winterson Road have been 
resolved by Baltimore Gas and Electric.  Additional work has been completed by 
the landlord.  
 
Phone lines into the Linthicum office (410-691-XXXX) should be working again. 
 
The Provider Council meeting scheduled for Friday, March 9, 2018 is cancelled. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


